
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
EAGLE GROVE NORTHEAST NEIGHBORHOOD PLANNING PROJECT 

 
The City of Eagle Grove, Iowa, is accepting proposals from qualified planning agencies to assist the 
City in developing a revitalization plan for the City’s northeast neighborhood.  The planning project 
is grant funded and has a strict deadline for completion of the planning phase by November 15, 
2024.  Qualified planning agencies will have experience with neighborhood revitalization, 
successful community involvement for planning projects, timely response, ability to meet 
deadlines, and ability to develop infrastructure cost estimates. 
 
A full Request for Proposals is available by contacting the City of Eagle Grove by email at 
b.davis@eaglegrove.gov.  Questions on the proposal may be directed to the City Administrator, 
Bryce Davis, by email at b.davis@eaglegrove.gov.  Proposals are due by May 1, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 
Central Standard Time.  Proposals will only be accepted in digital format by email. 
 
Funding for the planning project is provided by the Iowa Economic Development Authority and 
HUD.  The planning project is subject to federal and state regulations as determined by IEDA. 
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